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Independence Day Celebration
The Trails of Winchester Trails had its annual Independence Day celebration on 
Sunday, June 26th. Thanks so much to all of the volunteers and their extra effort 
that made this another fun neighborhood event!
We kicked off the celebration with a parade down Rio Grande, escorted by the 
volunteer fire department. To the delight of all attendees, the fire department 
treated us to a lively spraying of the fire hose. We had delicious hot dogs and fun 
games at the pool. 

Upcoming
events
August 2011

3
Board Meeting 7 PM 

at the clubhouse
22

First day of School
26

Trails 50+ Precinct 
4 Bus trip to Moody 

Gardens, 8:00am. 
Please contact Alice 
Brunson 281-955-

9045.
27

Pool hours return to 
weekend schedule 

10:00 AM to 9:00 PM

September 2011
5

Labor Day / CFISD 
Holiday 

6
 Pool closes
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Winchester Trails

David Gurghigian, President................................281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President................................281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary......................................281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary...............................281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy..................................................281-955-1138
Planned Community Management, Inc. PCMI Winchester 
Trails management company subdivision questions call (Office 
9-5)......................................................................281-870-0585
Office number is answered 24/7/365. After hours pager on call.
Sheriff, Non-911 Calls.........................................713-221-6000

Report vehical tag number/type or description of person; as appropriate

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.......................................................832-237-8178
Jim Malone..........................................................281-890-3803
Ian McCrory........................................................713-818-0138
Walter Sonne........................................................281-894-7117
Paulette Walker....................................................281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Lisa Stephens (voicemail-calls returned w/in 24 hrs)...832-592-3297
Website and Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar...................directory@winchestertrails.com
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker..................................................281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
	 Ann Warnke..................................yom@winchestertrails.com
Stork Committee
	 Dana Hong.................................. stork@winchestertrails.com
Neighborhood Information
	 Ron Matthews............................... info@winchestertrails.com
Welcome Committee
	 Debbie Griesbach��������������������welcome@winchestertrails.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Melanie Scales...................... newsletter@winchestertrails.com
	 Mary Gwynne
Social Committee
	 Lisa Wooldridge................................... social@winchester.com
Marquee and Signs
	 Julie Fletcher ..........................Marquee@winchestertrails.com
Tykes Children's Committee
	 Kerry Thomas...............................tykes@winchestertrails.com
eBlast - Susie Mallory.....................  eblast@winchestertrails.com
Trails Treasures                                 
	 Paulette Walker....................... paulette_walker@sbcglobal.net

Committee chairs

Maintenance 
association directors

mud #9 officers

Publisher
	 Peel, Inc............................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

NEWSLETTER

Samsung DIGITAL CAMERA L200 slim, 2.5 screen.
Purchased 5/23/2008, Rec’d new camera on birthday.
In original box, charger, USB cable & software.
10.2 Megapixels, 3X Optical Zoom, Self portrait mode,
Timer and 4 Mpeg video, $50.00  Call 832.878.1005

Personal Classifieds

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE



Copyright © 2011 Peel, Inc. 	 Winchester Trails Trailwriter - August 2011     3

www.winchestertrails.com

Sign up to receive The Trail Writer in your inbox.
Visit PEELinc.com for details.

Go Green, Go Paperless

YARD OF THE MONTHYARD OF THE MONTH

10414 Wagon Trail
Richard & Charlotte Wisnoski Congratulations!

Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and  
  Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting
• Door Refinishing
• Window Installation
• Trash Removal
• Ceiling Fan/Light Fixtures

We’ve had a beautiful new
addition to the neighorhood!

Annabelle Susan Boone was born Thursday, June 23rd at 6:15 in the 
evening. She was 6 lb, 9 oz and 18.5 inches long. Congratulations to 
new parents Angie and Cameron Boone on South Pass Lane!

Trails 50+ News
The Trails 50+ Pot-Luck Luncheon on June 16th was a great 

success with a Red-White-and Blue USA theme.   Thanks to 
everyone for the great food and fellowship.  Prizes were awarded 
to the Mexican Train and Bingo winners.  Sara Price won the 
attendance door price of an American Flag.  This is a great event 
for those Trails residents who would like to get out of the house 
for a few hours.  Our next Pot-luck luncheon will be Friday,  
July 29th with a Luau theme.  Wear your favorite Hawaiian 
shirt, sea shell necklace or flip-flops.

 The next Precinct #4 Bus event will be Friday, August 26th 
with a trip to Moody Gardens in Galveston.   Our last trip for 
the year will be Friday, September 16th.   Additional informa-
tion will be forthcoming.  If you would like to be added to the 
notification list of upcoming Trails 50+ events, please call or 
email Alice Brunson at 281-955-9045, abbcmail-apb@yahoo.
com or Paulette Walker at 281-894-5708.  

mailto:abbcmail-apb@yahoo.com
mailto:abbcmail-apb@yahoo.com
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Green Thumb Corner- (Continued from page 4)

(Continued on Page 5)

PH: 866-917-8271
PUCT #10089

Save on Your Energy Costs
with StarTexPower.

SCan ThE
QR CodE!

ThEn EnTER 
“Neighborhood 

Newsletter”
aS ThE PRomo CodE.

SIGn UP online TodaY at www.StarTexPower.com

We pride ourselves with low rates, 
award-winning customer service, 

and no suprises.
 Listen to Alan “Petrodamus” 

Lammey, host of ‘Energy Week’, 
every Sunday on 1070 KNTH in 

Houston.
To speak to Alan Lammey about 

your electricity needs,  
call: 281-658-0395

Owned & Operated by Certified Groomers

Pet Suites Available!
Specializing in Cat Grooming

Professional Pet Styling
& Boarding for Dogs & Cats

Pet Boutique 
Pastries • Clothing • Gifts

Organic Treats & Accessories

We now carry raw food for your dog!
Crate Boarding also available for your dog!

Deluxe Cat Boarding Available too!

832-237-206013707 West Road
(West Road at Eldridge)

www.petstylingbysherry.com

We Carry Nature’s Variety Pet Food

GREEN THUMB CORNER
Be prepared to keep watering to maintain healthy grass if this 

year’s lack of rain continues in the August heat (and be ready for an 
expensive water bill!). Watch for the tell-tale signs of drought - often 
shown by patches of grass taking on a shiny, metallic, “brassy” appear-
ance – and give the lawn a good soaking before it’s too late. If you 
have any dead spots, or areas where Bermuda grass and opportunistic 
weeds have taken over from the St. Augustine, the best remedy is 
water and food. Healthy St. Augustine will choke out the weeds. Any 
stressed areas of grass are also more susceptible to chinch bug dam-
age, so keep up the six-weekly application of granular pesticide. But 
make sure that you water it in well, and that’s doubly important if 
you decide to apply a light feeding of 15-5-10; the grass can “burn” 
very easily in this heat.

If you’ve been out of town on vacation, it’s disheartening to get 
back and find a heavy load of “catchup” yard work awaiting your 
return, and the oppressive heat and humidity of August don’t exactly 
encourage you to get back to work again. But sooner or later, it has 

to be done. As usual, try to work in the relative cool of the early 
morning or evening, and remember to cover up during the day to 
avoid sunburn.

Clean up the beds, removing fallen foliage, yellowed leaves and 
dead wood, and cut off any faded blossoms. Removal of seed pods 
from crape myrtles will prolong the flowering period. Cut back those 
“leggy” annuals to encourage fresh growth and new blooms; this 
works particularly well on begonias and impatiens. Dahlias should 
be cut back after the first crop, leaving about half the growth.

Water azaleas regularly and well. They are setting buds now and 
if they have not bloomed well in the past, check overhead to see 
that they are receiving some sunlight during the months of July and 
August. Azaleas don’t like too much direct sun, preferring it to be 
filtered through a high canopy of trees, but they need enough to 
promote bud formation. Don’t be tempted to feed.  May was the 
last month to fertilize azaleas. Light green leaves (particularly if the 
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Green Thumb Corner- (Continued from page 4)

Increasing water safety awareness and standards

FACTS YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT DROWNING

For more information,
check out our website at

www.colinshope.org

Most children are out of sight 
or missing for less than 5 
minutes and usually in the 
presence of 1 or both parents.

NO ONE is “drown 
proof” – no matter 
their level of 
swimming ability.

Falls, entrapments, 
and injuries lead to 
drowning regardless 
of swimming level.

5min

Drowning can 
occur in less 
than 2 minutes.

Most children die 
who are submerged 
for as little as 6-10 
minutes.

Irreversible brain 
damage can 
occur in 4 
minutes or less.

2min 4min 6min

Children who drown may not scream, splash, or struggle.  They can silently slip beneath the water, even with adults & lifeguards present.

DROWNING IS QUICK AND SILENT

DROWNING CAN STILL OCCUR
EVEN IF YOU KNOW HOW TO SWIM

TEXAS has more drownings than 
any other state so far this year and 
we still have a long HOT summer 
ahead of us.  Please be safe in and 
around the water.
Source: U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission’s Pool 
Safety Campaign www.poolsafely.gov
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CH_factSheet_ad_half_August.pdf   1   7/7/2011   1:57:33 PM

veins stand out) may signify chlorosis (lack of iron).

On the other hand, this month is the appropriate time for feeding 
chrysanthemums to promote fall blooms. Continue pinching back 
tip growth to encourage compact growth and more flower buds.

Summer rose care consists of pruning, light applications of a high 
nitrogen fertilizer to encourage fall growth, a regular pest/fungus 
spray program every ten to fifteen days, plenty of water and a good 
layer of mulch.

If you like to grow your own bedding plants from seed, this is the 
traditional month to sow seeds in flats for fall and spring bloomers, 
and many perennials can be sown now for flowering next year. And 
don’t forget that you can sow bluebonnet seeds directly on the ground 
anytime from July to the end of the year.

THIS MONTH’S TIP: It’s easy to forget to sweep up the grass 
clippings from the curbside after the mowing and edging is finished, 
but that last little clean-up task can make a big difference to the 
overall appearance.

Phil Richards
Prich8935@aol.com

Voluntary water
conservation effort
West Harris County MUD #9 has implemented a VOLUNTARY 
conservation plan at the request of the Texas Commission on 
Environmental Quality (TCEQ). A mild drought condition 

currently exists in the area, and conditions may 
worsen over the next few months. This will 
help extend the availability of a necessary pre-
cious resource. WHC MUD #9 consumers 

are asked to VOLUNTARILY reduce outdoor 
water use during the hours of 10 AM to 6 PM. In 
addition, all outdoor water use should be limited 
to users with even-numbered addresses to water 

on even-numbered days and odd-
numbered addresses to water on 
odd-numbered days.

If you have any questions, 
please contact Advantage 

Water offices at
281-807-9500.

mailto:Prich8935@aol.com
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Save the Date!

Crime report
June 2011

According to the reports by the Harris County Sheriff’s 
Office, published on http://www.CrimeReports.com, the 
crimes reported in the Winchester Trails neighborhood

during the month of June 2011 are as follows:

Simple Assault........................................... Bent Spur Lane

Please report anything suspicious to the Harris County Sher-
iff ’s Department at 713.221.6000.  

The Fourth Annual Trails Treasures
Luncheon will be October 2, 2011 at the 
Clubhouse from 11:00am until 3:00pm 

RSVP Yvonne Fortner, 281-970-1894
or fortnerjoe@sbcglobal.net.

Mark your calendars and join us for food and fun.

Your
friends
are our
friends!

512-263-9181

Call today 
to learn about our 
referral program!

Your
friends
are our
friends!

 MOPS at The
MET Registration

If you need a listening ear, 
friendship with other moms, 

your kids involved in a fun program, 
delicious breakfast buffets, 

advice from seasoned moms….
then you need MOPS at The MET.  

Two dynamic groups meet two 
Friday mornings per month (August – May)

 from 9:15 – 11:45a.m.  
Childcare is provided upon registration.  

Register online at TheMETonline.org/MOPS 
or visit us at facebook.com/METmops
If you have any questions please call

(281)890-1900.  

mailto:fortnerjoe@sbcglobal.net
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Winchester Trails Disclaimer

DISCLAIMER: :  Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Winchester Trails Board, Com-
mittee or volunteers (known as WTC).  WTC is not responsible for the accuracy 
of any facts stated in articles whether drafted by Board members, committees or 
volunteers.  All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are 
solely between the advertiser and purchaser.  Any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the specific advertiser.
•	Every effort will be made to provide correct and updated information.
•	There isn’t any liability between advertiser and Peel Inc. with regards to ad costs.
•	Every effort has been made to avoid mistakes.  WTC takes no responsibility but 
will help with efforts to correct misprints.
•	Under no circumstances shall WCT be held for incidental or consequential dam-
ages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure 
to publish in a timely manner.

Every resident is responsible for their own due diligence when selecting a vendor for 
services.  Just because a vendor is listed in the Trail Writer, we assume no responsibility 
for checks from the Better Business Bureau, Craig’s List, Angie’s List or any other 
listing that might give a favorable or non-favorable rating.  Please check each vendor 
you are considering, ask for references in our area (don’t rely on yard signs).  Examine 
each vendor you may consider for business as a new vendor.  Changes of five or ten 
years between uses may indicate ownership changes.  Advertising in the newsletter is 
a marketing decision and assumes no service, price or guaranteed checklist.

You may contact Ron Matthews or any Board member with questions on this 
disclaimer.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the pub-
lisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously pub-
lished materials which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web 
page articles without the original author's expressed written consent. Please do 
not submit articles which are in violation of this law.

FREE?
DID YOU SAY

www.PEELinc.com

YES! YOUR NEWSLETTER IS PROVIDED
100% FREE OF CHARGE TO YOUR HOA
and is made possible by the  
advertisers within. Please frequent
their businesses and let them
know where you saw their 
advertisement.  While there, 
be sure to say “Thanks!”

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

Send Us Your 
Event 

Pictures!!
	 Do you have a picture of an event that 
you would like to run in this newsletter?  
Send it to us and we will publish it in the 
next issue.  Email the picture to newsletter@
winchestertrails.com. 

  Be sure to include the text that you would 
like to have as the 
caption.  Pictures 
will appear in color 
online at www.
PEELinc.com.
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ADVERTISE

 Call Today 512-263-9181.

Right on mark
for your 

target audience

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

www.PEELinc.com
512-263-9181

308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717


